Mr. Frank B. Toalson,
Principal,
Dodge City Senior Migh School,
Dodge City, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Toulson:

It was a pleasure to hear from you, and I am glad to send you some information about a physical education curriculum for a senior high school.

Of course you know that any such program would have to be modified to meet local conditions of a particular school. I am enclosing a mimeographed copy of a physical education curriculum which was prepared by our Mr. Henry Shenk while he was Director of Health and Physical Education at Junction City. He is now an Assistant Professor in our department here at the University. I am sure you will find some helpful suggestions in his outline.

Part XII - Physical Education, issued by Geo. L. McClenny, State Superintendent of Public Instruction, Topeka, Kansas. This also contains very valuable information on a course of study in physical education for high school students. I am sure Mr. McClenny would mail you a copy upon request.

"The Physical Education Curriculum", compiled by Wm. Ralph LaPorte, a publication sponsored by the College Physical Education Association, is another booklet which I believe would be of value to you. We require our practice teachers to own a copy of this publication. It may be obtained from the University of Southern California Press, Los Angeles, for \$1.00.

If we can be of any further help to you I assure you it will be a pleasure to hear from you.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.